From:  Roland Lee, Mingxiong Huang, UCSD Radiology

To: 
Potential MEG Users

We are pleased to announce that the UCSD MEG system (Elekta/Neuromag with 306 channels) has been installed at the Radiology Imaging Laboratory (3510 Dunhill Street, Sorrento Valley) with an enhanced multi-layered magnetic shielded room (IMedco).  It is currently undergoing tuning and Acceptance Testing.
Starting on September 26, 2005, Elekta/Neuromag will provide a two-week training course for potential UCSD MEG users, covering all aspects of the system. In order for Elekta/Neuromag and us to better design the course (space is limited), we will need to know how many people will be interested in the training, and what areas of MEG you are interested in. We will be grateful if you can fill-in the following short form, and return it to us immediately:
Name:







Department:

e-mail:





Phone:

Primary Research area(s) related to MEG:

Do you have previous MEG experience?     ___Yes

 ___No

Are you interested in training in: 

____MEG Physics 

____Neurophysiology for MEG

____MEG data acquisition 

____Stimulation delivery for MEG 

____MEG software for data analysis
____New tools for MEG head-movement detection and correction

____Other (please specify)

Please e-mail this Form ASAP to Dr. Mingxiong Huang at mxhuang@ucsd.edu, 
with Subject Line:  “MEG Training Form,”

with a copy to Dr. Roland Lee at rrlee@ucsd.edu, and Dr. Eric Halgren at halgren@nmr.mgh.harvard.edu.
Or  FAX  this form with cover sheet addressed to Roland Lee:   858.552.7565.

You may forward this form to anyone else you think may be interested.

